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Dear Members of the Committee on Finance and Revenue, 

 

I support the Pause Act - SB 681.  

 

This act is a simple way to take a good step toward protecting the climate and 

protecting PERS funds. We have to make changes both for the sake of our 

investments, and the sake of the changing climate. This is a small one, but a good 

one.  

 

Please show you care about what we the people care about - our investments, and 

our earth - both of which are our future.  

 

Darcy Miller 


